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We are delighted to confirm that Lavant CE Primary School will once again be

participating in the nationwide and well-established SHOEBOX scheme being organised
locally by Rotary Chichester Priory. Last year we had a fantastic response from Lavant
families and we hope that you will want to take part again this year. SHOEBOX will deliver
Christmas presents to underprivileged children in Albania, Montenegro, Moldova, Romania
and the Philippines.

The premise of the scheme is very simple. We ask you to fill a box (a shoebox is ideal) with
new, or very good second-hand, items for either a boy or girl in the following age-group
categories: 1-3 years; 4-7 years; 8-11 years; or 12-15 years of age.

These items could be soft toys and picture books for the youngest children, through to
educational books, games, jigsaws, crayons and drawing books for the older children.
Experience has shown that other items, such as tooth brushes, tooth paste, hair brushes,
flannels, socks, knitted hats and gloves have also been very well received by under-privileged
children in the past.

You may also include a Christmas card from your family if you wish.
A full set of instructions for the project is included.

We will be collecting completed boxes at the school from Monday 1 November —
immediately after half term.

May we thank you most sincerely in advance for taking part in this year's SHOEBOX
scheme, which will ensure that an underprivileged child somewhere in these countries will
receive a Christmas present on the day.

The Shoebox Scheme is administered by Rotary International of Great Britain and Ireland
and organised locally by members of The Rotary Club of Chichester Priory




